Court Nominations
A note by the Union President — Paul Beaumont

The Council is required to approve nominations made by the Executive Committee for a place on the
Union Court.

This is a constitutional piggle given the proposals also taken to this Council to change the
Constitution and remove the Court.

Nominations were held at the end of last year’s Exec, and the Executive Committee proposed
Stephen Ball of the Faculty of Natural Sciences. As this is the first ‘proper’ Council of the year (the
last Exec of the year was held after the last Council of last year) this is the first opportunity there has
been to appoint anyone to the Court.

The Council is also asked to endose the re-appointment of Jaimie Henry, Rahul Muddannayake and
Leslie Uzan who fulfilled the roles last year and wish to continue their terms.

Possible resolves

1. To reject the nomination
OR

2. To accept the nomination

1. To reject the re-appointments
OR
2. To accept the re-appointments



